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It goes against the state and federal constitution. Oregonians and Americans have 

the right to bear arms. There is no exceptions. Law-abiding citizens are not the ones 

going out and using their weapons on innocent people. So if the police cannot protect 

us and the government refuses to protect us oregonians and Americans are going to 

protect themselves. Leave our guns alone.  


